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Medical Spending Account Information

Happy New Year…wait…
not quite yet! It may not be
2009 but it is quickly
approaching. Before the
New Year rings in, it is time
for families to evaluate their
Medical Spending Accounts
(also known as a MSA or
Flex-Spending Account).
Money in this type of
account is “use or lose” and
you’ll want to make sure
you’ve fully used all your
available funds or benefits
before the end of 2008. 

That’s why we’re writing to you today. Many families find
that at the end of the year, they have not been able to use
all of the monies they have elected to set aside in their
flex spending account. We wanted to remind you that
orthodontic treatment is an acceptable expense for
reimbursement from a MSA or flex spending account.
Contact us today to schedule a complimentary exam,
schedule appointments to begin treatment, or to make
arrangements to utilize any remaining funds for 2008.
We’ll be happy to help in any way we can.

Sign up for New Free Services!
We would like to thank you for signing up
to use our email service. We hope that
you've enjoyed the convenience of
recieving email appointment reminders
and been able to take advantage of the
the additional free services such as
online payments, computer access to
your appointments and access to your
monthly and year end financial and
insurance information. 

If you haven't logged on for awhile make sure to check out several new
services now available.
New services include:  
Text Messaging Appointment Reminders
The ability to add your appointments directly into your Outlook calendar
Direct access to map out driving directions to office locations
The chance to Refer your friends and family with a click of a button 
and earn gift card rewards.   

Dr. Bob Fry is Winner of
Pinnacle Award

Please join us in congratulating
Dr. Fry
for being
one of
four
winners
of the
Pinnacle
Award

presented by the Johnson
County Library Foundation. 
Honorees were selected from
four categories for
demonstrating excellence in
their professional field or
philanthropic pursuit. 

Dr. Fry, was selected in the
advocacy and public
engagement area for his
longstanding work for the
YMCA of Greater Kansas City
and other local, national and
international charitable
efforts. He serves as chair of
the YMCA of Greater Kansas
City Board of Directors and is
past chair of the YMCA’s
annual mission campaign. Dr.
Fry serves on the Johnson
County Community College
Foundation Board of Directors.
He also has served as a
member of several international
medical teams. 

We are proud of the many
ways Dr. Fry has been able to
give back to the community he
loves and we're happy that his
generosity and leadership has
been recognized by so many.

Quick Links

Visit our web site >>

Affiliations

American Association of
Orthodontists

Email: drfry@fryorthodontics.com
Phone: 913-469-9191
Web: http://www.fryorthodontics.com/

11940 Quivira Road- Overland Park
1061 East 151st Street- Olathe

8764 West 151st Street - Stanley
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